
 
 
 
 

  

 

  

 
          

         
 Wednesday 9th January 2019 

 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome back to the Spring term and a very ‘Happy New Year’ to you all. Please find attached the 
Medium Term planning overview. 
 
In Class 2 we are embarking on a new topic called ‘Incredible Journeys’ through a range of stories 
and poems. 
 
Homework and spellings will continue to be sent out and collected/checked on Wednesdays this 
half term, from next week. 
 
Children in Year 2 are beginning to prepare for their statutory assessments in May (SATS) so there 
may be a little extra maths and reading comprehension for homework – please just work through 
at home when you are able to. Lots of practise means the children don’t even notice the 
assessments.  
 
Please continue to read at home and encourage your child to write in their own reading record as 
often as they can. 
 
Please don’t hesitate to come and find me, if you have any questions, however small! 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
Karen Blythe 

 

Humshaugh Church of England Aided First School, 
Humshaugh, Hexham, Northumberland. NE46 4AA 
Telephone:  01434 681408 
E-mail: admin@humshaugh.northumberland.sch.uk 
Web: www. humshaugh.northumberland.sch.uk 
Headteacher: Jude Long 

 

 

 

D 

 

 

mailto:admin@humshaugh.northumberland.sch.uk
mailto:admin@humshaugh.northumberland.sch.uk

